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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

This is a reminder that the information meeting for the Bejar trip in June will be in the 6th Form Common Room at 

7pm tomorrow evening Wednesday 18th May , finishing by 8pm at the latest. 

 

You will be given details of: 

 

Preparation sessions for boys 

Trip rules and expectations  

The programme  

Travel details  

Packing /what to bring  

Medical and dietary conditions (please do stay behind with any specific requests or concerns)  

 

Please feel free to ask any general questions as we go , and I will try to answer them all in full, or make enquiries and 

get back to you asap after the meeting. 

 

I look forward to meeting you all then ,  

 

Frances Matthews  

 

Trip coordinator  

fcm@bws.wilts.sch.uk 


